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Westinghouse Electric Corporation
ATTN: Mr. L. E. Harper, Jr.

Acting Plant Manager
Steam Turbine Division
Lester, Pennsylvania 19113

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 82-01

This refers to your letter dated September 14, 1982, in response to our
letter dated August 28, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future
inspection of your licensed program.

With respect to your answer to Item C.1., you are correct that the license
was subsequently amended by your letter of April 24,1981 to delete the
requirement to only hire qualified radiographers.

With respect to your answer to Item C.2., you supplied additional information
which indicated that the pocket dosimeters were indeed checked for accuracy
at least yearly.

These two violations will be deleted from your records.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Orig'.ad Ggned By:
John D. Kinneman

g Themas T. Martin, Director
]fDivisionofEngineeringandTechnical

Programs

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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